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Good marning everyone

We are pleased to announce that Patrick Saucier has volunteered for one of the open seats on the Oakbridge Board. Patrick comes to
us with landscape and maintenance experience.

At this time the board and management would like to thank Greg Brough for his time as a volunteer on the board.

We now have representation on the board for buildings 1,3 and 4. We have one more seat to fill. Please contact me Connie Garland
at cgarland@harvardmanagement.com or call me (603) 429-2019 ext 338 if you would like to volunteer,

Connie Garland
Harvard Management Solutions Inc.



